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15th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child will be moving to Year 5 in September and will have the option to walk home 
unaccompanied. 
 
To avoid any confusion we will require written permission so can you please complete the 
attached slip below and return to school by 8th July 2022. 
 
Please note until a slip is returned the pupil will need to be collected and will not be 
allowed to leave the school premises unaccompanied. 
 
In addition Year 5 pupils have the option to wear a tie for school, these are on sale for £3.50, if you 
would like to purchase one please send the cash to school in an envelope marked with your child’s 
name and ‘Tie’ and we will arrange for a tie to be given to your child. 
 
Thank You 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
 

 
 

Yr 5 Permission to walk home from school unaccompanied 
 
 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

□  I give permission for my child to walk home from school unaccompanied  

 
 
Name of parent/carer ………………………………………………………. 
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